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The Camp Monahan Minstrel – 

 Notes from Camp 

 

 

 

A Special Place to Be! 

 

 

Let us give thanks - October 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It may be the season of Thanksgiving, but we 

are already thinking about Christmas and so 

should you… 

 

Why? Because we can make planning that 

Christmas office party or family get together 

easy on you. How and when? By coming out to 

the major fundraising event of the year for 

Camp Monahan: the annual Dinner, Dance & 

Silent Auction on December 15. What? You will 

get to enjoy a great meal catered by Charlotte’s 

of Moose Jaw, be drawn to the dance floor by 

one of the best live bands around, Sundog, and 

contribute to a great cause – the kids of camp – 

all at the same time. How? Just give us a call to 

reserve your seating. Can’t make it? Why not 

donate an item to the silent auction or make a 

cash donation to the event. You will be helping 

hundreds of kids who make Monahan their 

home away from home every summer.  
 

 

  



 

 

  

 

Camp Monahan PO Box 26035 Regina, SK S4R 8R7 306-522-1047 campmonahan@sasktel.net  www.campmonahan.ca 

 A few ‘facts’ from the summer: 

462 campers attended in 2018 – noting that all 

campers are subsidized. Listed fees cover only 60% 

of actual costs that include food, utilities, and wages; 

There was an increase of 66 campers from 2017;  

79 campers overall were funded to attend camp; this 

includes those specifically sponsored by the 

Monahan Sponsorship Fund AND other outside 

sources – schools, Parish groups, etc. $11, 099.10 

was directed to Camp for the purpose of sponsoring 

camper fees. This included donations from Access 

Communications Children’s Fund, Community 

Initiatives Fund, and St. Martin de Porres Parish. 

St. Peter’s Men’s & Ladies’ Auxiliary has been an 

ongoing supporter of our work in this area. Actual 

cost to sponsor 48 campers directly through our 

fund was $25,965.90; 

Eight rental groups, almost 320 participants, used 

camp as their outdoor education destination in 

2018; 

75 volunteers and almost 10,000 hours           

were put into camp activities. This does                             

not include those who braved the snow and           

rain on September 22. A shout out to: Fr. Jeff 

Burwell, Lisa Marcotte, Ron Braden, Dave Kilbach 

and Ernie Exner who assisted with shutdown.  

 

 

 

We received 52 responses to the parent/guardian survey this year – we appreciate the input as we 

start planning for 2019 and beyond. We especially heard and understand the comments on the aging 

infrastructure and frustration  towards the pool not being useable for a few weeks of camp again this 

summer.  While it may not always be visible on the surface, maintenance takes a huge investment every 

year, and 2018 was no exception – with sewer and pump issues; as well the chlorinator going down in the 

pool AGAIN, almost  $40 000 was put into fixes. This meant that many planned improvement projects had 

to be put on hold.  These are not excuses. As an Association, we will do our best to address the concerns 

that you brought forward. We want nothing but the best for the children and families who make Camp 

thrive! After all, YOU are our reason for being and for that, we give thanks. 

 

 Thanks to volunteer Dennis Ziegler & team, for shingling the     
roof on Inland bathrooms during camp clean up this fall! 

 

 

 

Thanks to Board Member Bob Kowalchuk for donating and 
installing new floats on our floating dock. It is ready and 
waiting for campers to enjoy once again! 

 

 

All the best to Marilyn Gembey who recently 

stepped away from the Board of Directors in order 

to focus on family and her studies at the U of R. 

Marilyn has dedicated many hours of service to 

camp over the years and will be missed by all! 
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